
Dorothy Menasco 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Hi Melinda, 

Dorothy Menasco 
Wednesday, February 7, 2024 2:49 PM 
Melinda Watts 

Marissa Ramos 
RE: Docket No. 20230134-SU, SGI name change docket 

FILED 2/7/2024 
DOCUMENT NO. 00641-2024 
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK 

Thank you for bringing this to our attention. I believe the problem with the counties lies in the 
original filing in Docket 20220057, the application for original wastewater cert. The [petition] said 
Franklin County, the attached application referenced Okaloosa County. Thus, when it was entered in 
MCD, both counties were added in an abundance of caution. Having never received a response from 
staff regarding the CLK note in DN 01805-2022, the counties remained in MCD as entered. Per your 
email below and as confirmed by Order PSC-2022-0272-P AA-SU, we will update the docket title for 
Docket 20230134 and will also update MCD to only reflect Franklin County. 

Dorothy 

From: Melinda Watts <Mwatts@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 

Sent: Wednesday, February 7, 2024 1:50 PM 
To: Dorothy Menasco <DMenasco@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 

Cc: Marissa Ramos <mramos@psc.state.fl.us> 
Subject: Docket No. 20230134-SU, SGI name change docket 

Dorothy, 

The subject docket' s title erroneously includes reference to Okaloosa County. The utility is located entirely in 
Franklin County. Please change the docket title from: 

to: 

"Joint application for acknowledgement of corporate reorganization and approval of name change on 
Certificate No. 580-S in Okaloosa and Franklin Counties from SGI Wastewater Services, Inc. to 
North Florida Community Water Systems, Inc." 

"Joint application for acknowledgement of corporate reorganization and approval of name change on 
Certificate No. 580-S in Franklin County from SGI Wastewater Services, Inc. to North Florida 
Community Water Systems, Inc." 

Thanks. 

Florida Public Service Commission 
(850) 413-6952 
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